

Discovery Elementary School Julie DeGreeff, Principal 8800 NW 54th Court Sunrise, Florida 33351 Telephone: (754) 322-9100

Facsimile: (754) 322-9140
Web: http://discovery.browardschools.com

Twitter: @DiscoveryES Facebook: @DiscoveryES

The School Board of Broward County, Florida Laurie Rich Levinson, Chair Patricia Good, Vice Chair

Lori Alhadeff
Daniel P. Foganholi
Debra Hixon
Donna P. Korn
Sarah Leonardi
Ann Murray
Nora Rupert

Dr. Vickie Cartwright Superintendent of Schools

August 10, 2022

Dear Parents/Guardians:

It is with great anticipation that I welcome you to another awesome year at Discovery Elementary School! We can all agree that Discovery Elementary is "A" Great Place To Be. As we begin our 14th school year, please remember that this is your school and we welcome your involvement.

I am confident the 2022-2023 school year will be another milestone in our journey towards all students reaching their full potential. We are lucky to have all the latest tools of technology at our disposal to ignite your child's passion for learning. The teachers and staff are excited about the upcoming school year. We are thrilled about all of the learning experiences your child is going to explore!

In an effort to ensure a smooth opening, I would like to take a moment to remind you of some important information:

- The tardy bell rings at 8:00 a.m. All students are expected to be in class and ready to learn.
- We are a mandatory uniform school. Students are expected to be in uniform on the <u>first day</u> of school.
- Uniforms can be purchased at In Unison School Apparel.
- School issued spirit t-shirts can be worn on Fridays with jeans.
- Parents are welcomed to escort their child(ren) to class the first three days of school.
- Meet & Greet: Monday, August 15th, 2022 (see enclosed flyer).
- Open House Dates: Wednesday, August 24st (K, 1st & 2nd grade), Wednesday, August 31st (3rd, 4th, & 5th grade).
- Your child's teacher will be calling you to introduce herself during this week.

We encourage you to continue to make a difference in the life of your child. You may visit https://www.browardschools.com/volunteer for more details about the volunteer program or to complete your volunteer application for this school year. Attached, you will find various ways to stay connected to Discovery Elementary School. We look forward to another great year and plan to see you at the Meet & Greet where you will have the opportunity to meet your child's teacher and drop off school supplies. As always, I thank you for making Discovery Elementary "A" Great Place To Be!

Educationally yours,

Jyllie DeGreeff, Pringipal Discovery Elementary School